
      9th April 2019 

Dear Children, 

After the Easter Break our school will be having a focus on everyday physical activity.  We will need 

your help to do this. Mrs Wall, the teacher in charge of Physical Education, is currently training the 

Physical Education School Council to become Active Champions. An Active Champion is a person 

selected from each class, who will monitor the amount of time their class is ‘on the move’.  This is to 

help reduce the time spent being sedentary- being still. After the council has been in charge for half 

a term, they will train the next candidates for Active Champions. This is a role with quite a bit of 

responsibility, Active Champions will be nominated by teachers, coaches and support staff. If you are 

selected to do this, you will wear our Active Champion Medal. Wearing this will make it clear to 

everyone who is helping to make our school as healthy as it can be. 

Our Active Champion medals are being made especially for our school. We would like your support 

in designing these. The design needs to: include the words Active Champion, be very simple in 

design, and reflect being physically active. The Physical Education Council will be choosing the 

designs that will be made into medals, we need twelve in total. 

If you would like to do this, please complete and return the slip below to your class teacher. We do 

not require names on the work, but we do need you to add your year group. Please return these 

before Friday 3rd May. 

We look forward to seeing your designs, 

Thank you for your help, 

Mrs Wall. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Year Group: ……………………………… 

 

 


